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Excited about Reading at Ashley
In partnership with the Denver Broncos Foundation, Ashley Elementary will be bringing Reading
Partners to the school next year for K-4 literacy support. This means that dozens of our
students who are below grade level will get two one-on-one tutoring sessions every week to
bolster their reading skills. It also means that the Denver Broncos Foundation will be able to

support us in other ways - still to be decided - but examples are offering us a Scholastic Book
Fair and visits or read-alouds with Broncos staff. We encourage you to share this amazing new
partnership with your friends and family who are thinking about choosing Ashley next year. It will

be a great year for readers and for Broncos fans!


